
Markets Report 

The monthly Saturday markets are still running although attendance is still a bit low. 
Most of our focus is now on our summer market. We currently have over 30 stalls 
booked and all the WMPC gazebos are in use. All the permits are in place and roadside 
advertising will commence at the end of this week. 

We will be asking for volunteers for set up and take down and also just to be there, 
visible as councillors. It’s a great opportunity for Councillors to meet the public. There 
will be a WMPC gazebo in the centre of the market which will be shared with our 
community Police officer, Robert Thorn. 

 

 


